Request a new grit bin

Suffolk Highways, on behalf of Suffolk County Council, will only accept requests for new

grit bins from a parish, town, borough or district council (the 'Applicant’).

A grit bin costs between £150 and £450 depending on the type. It must be funded by a

county councillor, town or parish council.
Salt will be supplied and replenished by us for free.

If you wish to maintain a stock of grit at the location of a redundant grit heap in your
parish/town please apply for a new grit bin at that location. To do so please follow
this guidance (PDF, 171KB).

If you require a new replacement bin, please also refer to the guidance (PDF, 171KB). The

team responsible for this service is ready to receive completed applications for processing,
This year, the closing date for applications has been relaxed to ensure you have sufficient

time.



